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All enquiries or to report 
an absence please 

contact the school office 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-
inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Year end summary  
As the end of the school year fast approaches it has been lovely to 
reflect upon all the fantastic events, activities and successes we have 
experienced. From school discos to book weeks, theatre visits and 
visitors to our own fantastic performance of Aladdin we have enjoyed 
so many lovely things. What a brilliant day we all had at the Cotswold 
Wildlife Park last week! The children were amazing, and we all had a 
lovely time.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have loved welcoming people into our school and as well as going out 
to visit and take part in a wide range of events and we have learnt a lot. 
Rocksteady have continued to inspire our bands of the future, and we 
look forward to working with them again next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have tried hard, shown exemplary behaviour, produced 
fantastic work and looked after each other. As always, we are very 
proud of them.  

As always, we are sad to say goodbye to our Year 2 children, but we 
know they are going to be amazing, and we wish them every success in 
their new schools. Don’t forget to keep in touch!  

Finally, it just leaves me to say on behalf of everyone at WBIS, thank 
you for all your support this year and we hope you have a lovely summer 
break. 

Our School Value for this term is: 

WE ARE PROUD OF OUR ACHEIVEMENTS AND THOSE OF OTHERS 

 During the school closure period If 
you have any immediate concerns 
please report them to: Wiltshire 

Police 999 for emergencies or 101 
for non-emergencies Children’s Ser-
vices 0300 456 0108 If you need to 

get in touch with someone from 
school please email ad-

min@woottonbasett-inf.wilts.sch.uk. 
The SHOUT service enables Wilt-

shire residents of any age to access 
a text message mental health sup-
port service 24/7. SHOUT is free 

and confidential, and won't appear 
on their bill. Text WILTS to 

85258 to receive text message sup-
port from a trained volunteer who 
will aim to support individuals to a 

calm and safe place.  

 NSPCC—0808 800 5000  

 Childline – 0800 1111 

Dates for your Diary 

24/07 End of Term 6 (finish at 1pm 

Term Dates 2025-26 

dates-for-your-diary-2025-26-
term1-2_61413.pdf  

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/term-dates-2025-2026_56000.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2025-26-term1-2_61413.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2025-26-term1-2_61413.pdf


Congratulations to this terms  

Reading Winners 
Daisies - Elijah 

Poppies - Daisy 

Bluebells - Rowan  

Buttercups - Astraea 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

Rowan, Riley, Molly, Loche, Lois and George S 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rowan, Louis, Ettie-Rue, Riley, Molly who is on 

a whopping streak of 1025, Lois, Loche, George 

S, Jesse, Jackson C and Alfie L. 

You could start the 100 books to read 

challenge 

50-books-to-read-before-you-leave-wbis-

part-1_77416.pdf  

50-books-to-read-before-you-leave-wbis-

part-2_53702.pdf 

Congratulations to: Eva, Jack, Amelie & 

Molly for reading another 25 from the list  

Books are available at the library or Mrs 

Pass’ office. 

Did you know, If you are moving on to Noremarsh 

your progress will go with you. So, you can start that 

summer challenge now! 

We are sorry to see Mrs Baker 
leave us and appreciate every-
thing she has done in the time 

she has been at WBIS. We would 
like to wish her 

every happiness in 
her new job and for 

the future.  

Best of Luck Mrs 
Baker 

 

 

 

to our AMAZING volunteers 

Those who listen to your children read 

every week 

Those who are part of our fabulous PTA 

and our governing body 

We are very lucky to have them ALL! 

If you know anyone interested in these 

roles please contact the school office in 

the new year. 

We are also saying 
goodbye to our Chair 

of Governors, 
Michelle McDermitt 

and parent governor, 
Gemma Clatworthy. We would 
like to wish them both a very 
successful and happy future.  
Thank you for everything you 

have done. 

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/50-books-to-read-before-you-leave-wbis-part-1_77416.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/50-books-to-read-before-you-leave-wbis-part-1_77416.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/50-books-to-read-before-you-leave-wbis-part-2_53702.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/50-books-to-read-before-you-leave-wbis-part-2_53702.pdf


School uniform moneysaving tips 

 

The Reme Museum in Lyneham have lots going 

on this summer 

 

Family Event Days 

Lights up, Sounds Down - quiet openings 

Tours 

For information check out their website: Events | REME Museum  

Looking for something to do with 

the children this summer? 

https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/deals/school-uniform-moneysaving-tips/
https://www.rememuseum.org.uk/Pages/Events/

